## PERTHAMBOY PUBLIC SCHOOLS



## Administrative Headquarters Building

178 Barracks Street Perth Amboy, NJ 08861 (732) 376-6200

> Ext. 30-151/30-152 30-153/30-154 Fax: (732) 638-1007

Tuesday, March 1, 2022

Dear Perth Amboy School District Community,

On Friday, February 25<sup>th</sup>, the Center for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) announced that the wearing of face masks on buses or vans operated by public or private school systems, including early care and education/childcare programs <u>will no longer</u> be required. This will go into effect on Monday, March 7<sup>th</sup> along with the Governor's announcement lifting the mask mandate.

It is important to note that CDC is constantly updating their guidelines. We will keep you informed of any updates as we receive them.

We want to thank you all for your ongoing support and cooperation throughout this process.

Sincerely,

Ms. Yolanda Gómez, Ed. M.

Director of Personnel